
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

St Cyrus Primary School 
Parent Council 

Newsletter 

January 2018 

Who are we? 
The parent council committee for 2018 
Chairperson – Kate Wood 
Treasurer – Chris Mackie 
Secretary – Frances Adamson 
 
The parent council currently has 11 members and we all have 
children from nursery right up to primary 7. We all work together in 
partnership with the school to create a welcoming school which is 
inclusive of all parents. We raise funds for the school, and volunteer 
at events throughout the school year, and provide a link between 
the school and all parents. Mrs Mann and the staff of St Cyrus 
support us where possible, but ultimately it’s the parent’s 
involvement that we need to keep the council going. Would you be 
interested in joining the parent council?  
 
 

Get Involved…. 
How can you help? 
There are a number of ways you can support the St Cyrus Parent 
Council. You could become a member, provide feedback, volunteer 
your time or services, or simply talk to us and give us your ideas. The 
council isn’t just for Mums, in fact our current treasurer is a Dad, and 
grandparents and carers etc are all welcome too.  
 
 

What will I get out of it? 
As well as helping to raise much needed funds with every penny 
going directly to the school, often paying for additional and fun 
things that children would otherwise not get, you get to meet other 
parents in a relaxed environment and get involved in social events, 
and your participation helps to encourage links with the wider 
community. 

 
 

Come along to our meetings 
Our meetings are held in the staff room in St Cyrus Primary school 
on a Wednesday evening at 7pm, and usually last around an hour. 
Here is a list of our meeting dates for 2018: 
 
Wednesday 14th March, 7pm 
Wednesday 16th May, 7pm 
Wednesday 12th September, 7pm AGM 

 
 

2017 Christmas Fair 
The council would like to thank everyone who 
took part in the Christmas fair, those who 
organised, volunteered and attended on the 
day. We made a grand total of £2116 which is 
amazing!!! 
 
 

Major Contributions 

Do you feel like the council is always asking for 
money? Well, here’s where your money goes:  
 

Books and online education access £1432 
P7 Leavers Hoodies £520 
P7 Calculators £267 
Ice cream at the Xmas school panto £124 
Christmas crackers for Xmas lunch £83 
First aid course £721 
Subsidised school trips £750 
1 years supply of fruit for snacks £100 
 
Total of £3997 gifted to the school in 2017! 

 

         Future Events 
 

Wednesday 28th March-Easter 

Disco 
June 2018 – School Fashion Show 

(date to be confirmed) 
October 6th 2018 - Tesco Bag 

Pack 

We want to hear from you so 
please contact us!  
Do you have any suggestions, ideas, questions or 
feedback? Please email us at 
stcyruspc@gmail.com 
 
   
                       Also remember to follow our 
Facebook page St. Cyrus Parent Council for any 
other announcements, including up and coming 
dates for informal chats over a coffee with cake! 
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